
I am a constituent of Tawna Sanchez, who supports this bill, and I am just writing to reiterate my 
support for the bill, which will add Oregon to the interstate Compact committed to casting states’ 
electoral votes to the candidate who wins the national popular vote. This is a change that ensures that 
elected president won the greatest number of people’s votes, the most democratic outcome. We don’t 
pass people’s votes through a cockamamie process like the electoral college for any other offices, and 
we certainly shouldn’t for our most important office. Pass SB 870. 
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